
Jericho Middle School 
Safety Bulletin 

 
 
 

The safety of your child is our utmost concern! 
A.M. Arrival  

 

 Middle School students should be dropped off at the SAM 
 SPRINGER GYM /MIDDLE SCHOOL MAIN Entrance. 
 

 When students exit the car they should leave from the 
 passenger side. 
 

 Please join us in reminding your child that walking in the 
 roadway is extremely dangerous. 
 

 Please do not drop students off at the middle school before 7:20 
 a.m.   Prior to this time supervision is not available. 
 

 Note:  Students who arrive late to school must be signed in by a  
parent. 

P.M. Pick-up  
 

 Note: The lower lot (the hole) is closed each day from 3:40 p.m. 
 to 6:00 p.m.  Pick-up is at the front flag pole circle, or the upper 
 parking lot. 
 

 Before 3:00 p.m. students must be picked up by the gymnasium 
 doors. 
 

 Parents are reminded that double parking in the lower parking 
 lot and blocking traffic is unsafe.  Please do not block the 
 handicapped parking spaces and the visitor spaces.   
 

 Cars need to form a line adjacent to the gymnasium entrance.   
 

 Students should enter the car curbside when the vehicle 
 stops at the gymnasium doors. 
 

Thank you in advance for your help and cooperation. 
 


